From: Jacquie Lownie

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 6:01 PM

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Development at the Forks of the Thames

I would like to add my name to the list of people who are shocked and disappointed at the proposed highrise development at the Heritage old courthouse area. This area which also includes the old jail, is definitely the focal point of London and it would be a travesty to see concrete buildings on this beautiful piece of land. It would totally change the appearance of this area, the green space, children's playground and the overall feeling of serenity. I am very disappointed the City didn't buy this land and let it fall into developer's hands, who really are thinking about the almighty dollar and not about preserving history. Thank you. Jacqueline Lownie